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December ____, 2020
SENT VIA EMAIL

City of _____________
ATTN: Election Clerk Name
Street Address 
City, State Zip 
Phone:  (xxx) xxx-xxxx 
Fax: (xxx) xxx-xxxx 
Email:  Election Clerk’s Email Address 

	Re:	November 3, 2020 Election – Voluntary Full-Forensic Audit

Dear City of _________:

	This letter is to formally request the City of _________ volunteer and submit to an independent full-forensic audit of all hardware, software, paper documents, and all other materials related to the November 3, 2020 election.  As you may be aware, the integrity of the vote in America has been called into issue, and our city’s data could be valuable if it helps Americans get closer to the truth.  

	If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.  Thank you for your anticipated courtesy and cooperation in this regard.

	Yours sincerely,

	



	Resident, Voter, Taxpayer

CC: Mayor and all Council Members (Name and Email)

Sidney Powell and Scott Hagerstrom, Lansing, MI 48933 Scotthagerstrom@yahoo.com

Gregory J. Rohl, Novi, MI 48375 gregoryrohl@yahoo.com 

L. Lin Wood, Atlanta, GA 30305 lwood@fightback.law 

Matthew DePerno, Portage, MI 49002 matthew@depernolaw.com


